
A message from Anthem Blue Cross 
Earlier this week, we announced that credit protections for our members potentially impacted by 
the cyber attack will be available starting today. We’re pleased to provide additional information 
that will allow your participants to begin enrolling at 2 p.m. ET. 

Current and former Anthem members dating back to 2004 are being offered identity repair 
assistance and credit monitoring services via AnthemFacts.com. Affected members can start 
accessing these services prior to receiving a mailed notification from Anthem, which will be sent 
in the coming weeks. Members may access these services at any time during the 24 month 
coverage period.  

-  Download Notice 
-  Credit Protection FAQ 
-  Anthem Blue Cross Press Release 

-  How to Enroll in Credit Protection Services Offered by Anthem Blue Cross
      -    Updated FAQ's Concerning the Cyber-Attack   (new information as of 2/20/15)   
 

-  Anthem Blue Cross HITECH Notice

http://www.scibew-neca.org/html/anthem-1.pdf
http://www.scibew-neca.org/html/anthem-2.pdf
http://www.scibew-neca.org/html/anthem-3.pdf
http://www.scibew-neca.org/html/anthem-4.pdf
http://www.scibew-neca.org/html/anthem-letter.pdf
http://www.AnthemFacts.com
http://www.scibew-neca.org/html/anthem-update.pdf



